
We Need Your Continued Support 

KBSCC thanks our local contributors and the foundations who support us. This 
month, KBSCC would like to recognize the Autzen Foundation for their generous 
support of our mission: To Build and Maintain a Supportive Community for 
Seniors. 

The Autzen Foundation has been supporting charitable work Since 1951. Their 
partnerships makes Oregon a better place. The Autzen Foundation awards grants 
to smaller non-profit organizations; most often to groups with social service, arts 
and culture, educational, environmental and/or youth-centered missions. 
 
If you would like to send the Autzen Foundation a thank-you card for their 
support of KBSCC their mailing address is: 2455 NW Marshall Street, Suite #9, 
Portland, OR, 97210 
 
We appreciate your continued support!! We are able to offer services because of 
your generosity.  

January contributions of $7066 were received from the following organizations 
and individuals: 

Auzten Foundation 
Craig Fleck 
Meal on Wheels America 
Golden Age 
Marta Stephens 
Refuge City Church 
Geraldine Schindler 
Sherry Lee Plumb 
Jon Schnebly 
Burl Parrish 
Rose Chapman 
Charlotte Moseley 
Ernie Palmer 
Elizabeth Western 
Wilma Petrik 
Robert White 
KBSCC Yoga Class 



 

Unidentified contributions in January for Meals, Transportation and Other 
Services amounted to $3752 

The KBSCC would like to especially recognize the following individuals for their 
regular and/or recurring gifts during 2023 amounting to at least $600 for the year.  

First Presbyterian Church 

Marta Stephens 

Refuge City Church 

Geraldine Schindler 

Dorothy Winters 

Jon Schnebly 

Burl Parrish 

Howard McGee 

Patricia Henderson 

Rose Chapman 

Wilma Petrik 

Cheryl Gibbs  
Ernie Palmer 

Peggy Thomas 

Mildred Miller 

Charlotte Moseley 

Donna Maloney 
 
KBSCC continues to encourage you to be a recurring giver.  These types of gifts 
are so important to the KBSCC because they add stability to our funding. They also 
send a clear message to everyone that you have trust in the KBSCC, its future, and 
its importance to our senior neighbors. 

You can choose a recurring gift by authorizing the KBSCC to charge to your card 
periodically, such as monthly. You can also contribute by mail, personal visit or 
with a single telephone call to the KBSCC. There is a form on page 3 of this 
publication or online at klamathseniorcenter.com. 

Gifts we are able to receive include: time, stocks, taxable IRA 
distributions, vehicles, real property and monetary contributions. 



The IRS has determined that we are a tax exempt organization under section 501(c)(3) of the 
IRS Code.  Our Federal Tax ID # is 46-0716639. 
 


